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Secretary (TW) spoke to me over phone a short -while
ago and informed that he has discussed with the Hon’ble -
Lt Governor regarding the next meeting of the Expert - (
‘Committee. The Hon’ble Lt.Governor has indicated 6.11 2001 A
at 3.PM at Raj Niwas, Port Blair as a convenient date , time
~ and place for the next meeting.
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Accordingly, the members of the Expert Committee
could be informed and other arrangements made for the said
meeting. Draft messages are placed opposite for perusal and
approval. f

File is re-submitted for confirmation.
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Director (TW)
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